
 
 
 
May 1, 2018 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: Docket UE-160353—2017 Integrated Resource Plan Update 

             
Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power), a division of PacifiCorp, submits for filing its 
2017 Integrated Resource Plan Update (2017 IRP Update) with the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission.  
 
The 2017 IRP Update provides a number of updates including a description of resource planning, 
procurement activities, and status of the Energy Vision 2020 projects since the 2017 IRP, an 
updated load and resource balance, an updated resource portfolio reflecting updates to load 
forecast, market prices, and other model inputs, and a status update on action plan items from the 
2017 IRP. 
 
It is respectfully requested that all formal data requests regarding this filing be addressed to the 
following: 
 
By E-mail (preferred):  datarequest@pacificorp.com 
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
    Portland, OR 97232 
 
Please direct questions to me at (503) 813-5410. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
            /s/             . 
Ariel Son 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5410 
ariel.son@pacificorp.com  
Enclosure 
 
cc: Kyle Frankiewich 
 


